The Norfolk County Council
(Coltishall, Wroxham Road and Kings Road)
Proposed (Prohibition of Waiting) Amendment Order 2024 and
Proposed (Coltishall, Wroxham Road) (Street Parking Places) Order 2024


Statement of Reasons for Making The Orders


Parking on Wroxham Road has become problematic making it dangerous for vehicles traveling or trying to pull out of junctions or driveways. The proposal is to prohibit parking to increase visibility as a safety measure and to avoid accidents occurring.  The double yellow line at any time restrictions will ensure that access will be maintained, and the time limited street parking places are designed to cater for visitors to local amenities. 

The proposal to make the Orders is therefore made because it appears to the County Council that it is expedient to do so in accordance with Sub-Sections 1(a) (c) and (f) of Section 1 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984.
(a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising,
(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians),
(f) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs.
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